
CORRIGENDUM – 3 for Visa Outsourcing in respect of Embassy of India, Tehran 

 

 The current process of Visa Outsourcing Service in respect of Embassy of India, 

Tehran has been “put on hold”. Hence, date of submission for Bids i.e. 10.6.2017 

stands cancelled. Other aspects such as mandatory requirements, amount of security 

deposit, guarantee etc are also “put on hold”. 

2.  Change in RFP document, format, security deposit, guarantee etc., if any and 

date of submission of bids, will be intimated in due course.    

 


